Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] | am against the rezoning petition W3529

From: vsisolak <vsisolak@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 7:37 PM

To: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] | am against the rezoning petition W3529

Planning Board Members,

My name is Victor Sisolak, | recently purchase a new home at 2580 Lockwood Dr Winston Salem. |
purchased this home because of the nice quiet area with no traffic. All of the homes in the vicinity
are spaced out nicely, with very friendly neighbors who care deeply about preserving the
neighborhood. | am totally against the rezoning of this property, it will destroy the neighborhood.
| don't even want to think. About the hazards this project could cause.

Please do not let this go through.

Thanks

Victor Sisolak
NACE Level 2 Certified
CIP# 50488



